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Abstract:  
 
In recent years, crystallographic fragment screening (CFS) has become a quite 
popular tool for the early stages of tool compound and drug development. In 
such an experiment, suitable protein crystals are soaked with individual fragments 
(organic molecules with M<300 Da) at high concentrations and the binding event 
is detected via X-ray crystallographic analysis. The obtained hits provide the 
necessary structural information to improve the compounds in a rational way. 
Since fragments cover a large chemical space, meaningful libraries need to encompass 
only about 100-1000 molecules. Recently, we have developed in collaboration with 
the Drug Design Group in Marburg a novel library aiming for maximal chemical diversity. 
This library is called the F2X-Universal Library. From this over 1000 fragment library, 
a compact set of maximally diverse 96 fragments was selected, called the F2X-Entry 
Screen. The libraries are dispensed via acoustic liquid handling and dried on 
ready-to-use 96-well plates, enabling easy experimental workflows. In the 
lecture the workflow will be discussed as well as some applicartion examples. 
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